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29th May 2022  
7th Sunday of Easter Year C 

PMB p 281         Psalter: Week 3 
 

SATURDAY     28th May     Vigil Masses 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

 17.00 Mass Margaret Stanley + 

St Michael’s, Huntingdon 

 19.00 Mass Jobe George 

SUNDAY  29th May 

(LS) 09.00 Mass Shyni Thomas 

(LS) 11.00 Mass For the people of the parish 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  30th May: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Vincent Ahearn + 

TUESDAY  31st May: 

 Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

 No Mass today 

 Pilgrimage to Walsingham 

WEDNESDAY 1st June: 

 St Justin 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Special Intention (C) 

THURSDAY  2nd June: Feria 

(LS) 10.00 Midweek meditation 

(LS) 11.00 Mass Thanksgiving, Platinum  

                          Jubilee of HM Queen 

FRIDAY  3rd June:  

 St Charles Lwanga & Companions 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Zdzislaw Wilk + 

 10.00 First Friday Rosary & Prayers 

SATURDAY  4th June: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Stephen Cullen + 

 10.00 Confessions 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.   Papworth 

19.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.  St Michael’s 

PARKING: please park in Riverside car park, 

across the road, not in the streets behind the church. 

The open land behind the church is private property 

and has a security camera, your sins will find you! 

Please continue to wear a mask for Mass on 

Sundays, it is not now necessary on weekdays. 

THANK YOU 

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: Rita Anand, Ellen 

Brown, Bridget Gaynor, Patrick Moore, Anne 

McGovern, Paul Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero, Fr 

Ivan Weston & Nina Wiktorowicz. May the Lord 

reach out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this 

time: Christina Ingram, Roger Game, Alec Hawes, 

Mary Townsend, Cyril Lancaster, Frances Besant, 

Rose Bowkis, Rosina Cribb, Isabella La Touche, 

Bridget O’Leary, Margaret Hardy, Daisy Wesley, 

Kathleen Mann and Frederick Reid. May they rest 

in peace. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during the season 
of Easter please remember the following 
intentions in your prayer: new members of the 
Church, vocations to the priesthood & religious 
life, human work, the right use of the media 
and the Church. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us where they are. Thank you. 
 

 Last Sunday Collection: 

Papworth Everard: £32.00 

Huntingdon:  £168.60 

Standing Orders £425.50  

Total   £626.10 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community. 

This weekend, retiring collection for Catholic 

Communications Network. 

WORLD COMMUNICATIONS DAY: we pray 

for the work of mass communications in all its 

forms with the Church all over the world. To read 

the Pope’s message: LVI World Communications 
Day, 2022 - Listening with the ear of the heart | 
Francis (vatican.va)  
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FOOD BANK DONATIONS: our next monthly 

collection for the foodbank is Sunday 5th June. 

There is a box near each door, for your donations. 

Please bring tins, dried food or toiletries as your 

donation. 

PILGRIMAGE TO WALSINGHAM: our coach 

to join the Diocesan Pilgrimage to Walsingham on 

Tuesday 31st May is now FULL. The coach will 

leave at 09.00 and return here about 19.00; there is 

a list in the GS Room.  

 If anyone is unable to come, please let me 

know as soon as possible, or if you would be happy 

to go in your own transport instead of the coach that 

would be very helpful. 

PLATINUM JUBILEE celebrations in our parish 

to mark the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee will be on 

Thursday 2nd June. We will have a Mass of 

Thanksgiving at 11.00 and an international shared 

lunch from 12.00. This is the first of the Jubilee 

Public Holidays & will be a lovely day to gather to 

celebrate. Some planning will be needed, so if you 

would like to help, please volunteer to Fr Philip. 

DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES: is 

now possible again, the dates are 19th – 26th 

August, if you wish to go please contact deacon 

John Morrill, john.morrill@rcdea.org.uk or 

check the pilgrimage website: Catholic Association 
- Lourdes - Tangney Tours (tangney-tours.com)  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNIONS: the children 

begin making their First Communions next Sunday 

and then on the Sundays during June. The church 

could be busier than usual but there is plenty of 

room at Saturday evening Mass at 19.00. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: members of the 

Polish community on Saturday 4th June. Thank 

you. 

WEDNESDAY COFFEE MORNING: will be as 

usual this week after Mass on Wednesday morning. 

DIOCESAN NEWSPAPER for June is now 

available free at both doors, please take one and 

find out a little about the Church in our Diocese. 

MARRIAGE & FAMILY LIFE MASS: the 

annual Marriage and Family Life Mass at the 

Cathedral will be held on Saturday June 18th at 

11.30am. All are welcome! Those who are 

celebrating significant anniversaries (one year, five 

years and every multiple of five years thereafter) 

will receive a certificate and a blessing from the 

Bishop. If you would like to register for a 

certificate, please use the online form: 

https://www.rcdea.org.uk/marriage-mass-

registration/ through the marriage and family 

section of the diocesan website. Certificates will be 

posted after the Mass. Join us after Mass for tea and 

cake in the Cathedral Hall. There will be a 

collection at the Mass for those who wish to help 

the Marriage and Family Life Commission in their 

work.  

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 

 
Loving God, 

We pray for the people of Ukraine, 

for all those suffering or afraid, 

that you will be close to them  

and protect them. 

We pray for world leaders, 

for compassion, strength and wisdom to 

guide their choices. 

We pray for the world 

that in this moment of crisis, 

we may reach out in solidarity 

to our brothers and sisters in need. 

May we walk in your ways 

so that peace and justice 

become a reality for the people of Ukraine 

and for all the world. Amen. 
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